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Press Release

The Holy Father in his concern for the good of the whole church and
with due consideration for the good of the faithful in Guam has
temporarily entrusted the administration of the Archdiocese of Agafia
to His Excellency the Most Rev. Savio Hon Tai Fai, S.D.B, Secretary
of the Congregation for the Evangelization of Peoples, who will be
assisted by Rev. Fr. Tadeusz Jan Nowak, O.M.I..

The priority of the Apostolic Administrator is to take stock of the
present pastoral situation of the diocese; to identify the difficulties
present among the clergy, religious, and lay faithful and to take
urgent measures, at the earliest, in order to promote and restore unity
and harmony in the local Church. The Apostolic Administrator, after
carefully discerning the needs of the Archdiocese will take all
necessary decisions to assure that this goal is being implemented.

The Holy Father kindly asks for the trust and prayers of the local
Church and sincerely hopes that the entire Catholic Community will

put all of its energy in promoting unity, harmony, and stability of the
Church.

May Mary, Mother of the Church, assist with the same care she
manifested at the very beginnings of the Church’s growth.



